From: Hank Edmo-McArthur [hedmo-mcArthur@sbd537.org]
Sent: Monday, July 08, 2013 9:27 AM
To: Pam Sheley
Cc: Eric Lords
Subject: Video

Hi Pam

We have also created a video as part of our first project we will work on the PowerPoint.

Here is the link:  http://youtu.be/iuXy7dugFe4



Hank Edmo-McArthur
Operations Manager
Shoshone-Bannock Jr./Sr. High School
Office: 208-238-4200
Mobile: 208-243-2701
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